Dear Rotary Club,

My name is Ben Holcomb, I was lucky enough to receive the rotary scholarship again this year. Not only has this scholarship helped me to buy school books and tuition, it has helped me to travel and see the world. Last semester I studied in London, England for a full semester and was able to travel and see many other countries like Italy and Germany. It was truly an amazing experience and something I will never forget. It is all thanks to the kindness and generosity of the rotary club. I am beyond grateful for the continued scholarship and support. I look forward to life after college and hopefully much more traveling. Thank you again.

Best,

Benjamin Holcomb

University of Rhode Island

Zugan C Haland